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I have been working since 2015 on behalf of older adults, and all Oregon residents , 

since all of us face aging – – personally, caregiving for our loved ones, workforce 

issues related to aging, and so much more – – and I am fully behind this bill. We 

need the multi sector plan to be adopted right away so that we can get busy on 

implementing it and expanding our attention to all Oregon families and communities 

in this way. 


